
Year Six Spring Newsletter 2023 

Well what a fantastic autumn term we had together 

and a great start to Y6, surely the highlight was our  

exciting adventure together at Robinwood in Todmorden. But now it is time to build on 

that fantastic start with another ‘action packed’ term together. I for one can’t wait! 

Happy New Year! 

Things to Remember - Reading Book Everyday! 

 

 

 

Mathematics This term we will be studying the following 

areas: Fractions, Decimals & Percentages, Algebra, Meas-

urements (including  converting units of measurement), 

area and perimeter, ratio and proportion and hopefully 

some geometry! It is going to be a busy time. Each child 

will also be getting a mathematics homework book—the 

homework program and dates due will be inside the front 

cover. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

English -  I have been really impressed with the chil-

dren’s response to reading, they are returning and read-

ing their FBA books each week, and we are having some 

great conversations about the books we read. Thank you 

for your continued support with this . I know that many of 

you are hearing your children read each week - please 

keep it up and please know it is making a huge difference. 

We have lots of new stories to read this term and plenty 

to get excited to write about.   

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Comprehension home-

work due in.  

 Maths Club before school 

Grammar homework due 

in.   

Library Day 

Maths Club before school 

Maths homework due in.   

Swimming kit  

FBA book due in. 

Spelling test day! 

For other information about what we are covering please visit the school website 

www.stgabrielssch.co.uk and check the half termly overview as they will give you more details. In the 

meantime if you have any concerns about any aspect of your child’s learning or indeed school life do 

not hesitate to contact me.                    Mr Cross  

http://www.stgabrielssch.co.uk/

